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AGENDA 
 

Budget/Management Committee Meeting 
April 6, 2015 

6:15 PM 
Mary Jo Livingstone Humanities Center (WHS) 

1 Wildcat Way 
   

Budget/Management Committee   6:15 PM 
 
 
  15 003-FY2014 Audited Financial Statements and Management Letter 
   
  15 011-Debt Refinancing 
 
  15 012-Bonding for Various Capital Projects 

 
   15 014-Debt Exclusion Bonding for Various Capital Projects 
 
   15 015-Special Purpose Stabilization Fund-Legion Field 
 
   15 016-CPC-Legion Field 
 
   15 017-Appointment to the Board of Elder Services-Christine McDonough 
 
   15 018-Reappointment to the Board of Elder Services-Dorothy Canniff 
 
   15 019-Reappointment to the Historical Commission-Donald Mathewson 
 

    15 020-Reappointment to the Veteran’s Council-Francine Nesson 
 
    15 021-Reappointment to the Board of Health-Karen DeTellis 
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    15 022-Reappointment to the Board of Assessors-Paul Haley 
 
    15 023-Reappointment to the WETC Board of Directors-Robert O’Connor 
 
    15 024-Reappointment to the Conservation Commission-Thomas Tanner 
 
    15 025-Reappointment to the Board of Library Trustees-Donna Shea 
 
    15 026-Reappointment to the Recreation Commission-Karen Johnston 
   
    15 027-Reappointment to the Housing Authority-Donald Sheehan 
 
    15 028-Reappointment to the Board of Health-Richard Wetterberg 
 
    15 029-Reappointment to the Recreation Commission-Mark Kilban 
    
    15 030-Reappointment to the Waterfront Committee-Nancy Blazo 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


